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NEWSLETTER

13th January 2020
Diary
Monday 13th – Gymnastics training session after school (some Year 6 children)
Wednesday 15th – Tag Rugby Festival (participating children have been informed).
Sporting Events
To maintain our Gold Gamesmark Award we take place in a number of different inter-school sporting events both during and after the school day. Some of these are competitions, some are festivals. We are fortunate that our PTA has recently bought a new set of Sport kit for children representing our school in such events.

We use a range of criteria to select which pupils attend which sessions. We aim to ensure that every child in the school attends at least one (and usually many more) event during their time at Barns Green.

Teachers use their previous knowledge of the event in question, matching it to what we know about a pupil’s ability.

Children must have demonstrated the ability to work in a team, to have a positive attitude to PE, be an outstanding ambassador for our school and must be able to demonstrate resilience.

For some events children may require skills at county or club level, or at the very least have experience of playing against others in a particular sport.

Occasionally we hold ‘try outs’ but this involves looking beyond sporting ability – can a child work in a team? Do they remain positive after a setback?

Coming up this term we have a rescheduled hockey event plus Y5 & 6 tag rugby, Y5 & 6 basketball & 7-a-side football. In the summer we will have the opportunity to attend Key Stage 1 multi Skills, golf, tennis, a swimming gala, talented athletes and a mini-Olympics festival.
Spring Term After School Clubs
There are plenty of places available on all of our after school clubs. If you would like your child to join any, please speak to Mrs Coxon or sign up via the School Gateway. 
	Monday 
	Football until 4.20pm
Music until 4.20pm
	£4 per session

	Tuesday 
	Lego until 4.20pm or 5.00pm
	£4 or £9 per session 

	Wednesday 
	Multisports until 4.20pm or 5.00pm
	£4 or £9 per session

	Thursday  
	Art until 4.20pm or 5.00pm
	£4 or £9 per session

	Friday 
	Gymnastics until 4.20pm
	£4 per session 


Music club will now only run until 4.20pm on a Monday.
The clubs will not run on the following dates:
Tuesday 10th March – Parent/Teacher consultations

Thursday 12th March – Parent/Teacher consultations

Friday 3rd April – Term ends at 1.30pm
PE kits
PE kits need to be in school every day. Some PE lessons will be taken outside, so please make sure your child has a sweatshirt and jogging bottoms in their kit. 
PGL Residential trip Year 4+5 
The January instalment will be due this month. 

Payments due from last term
There are still outstanding payments due for clubs/trips/events. Please check to make sure you have paid for these, as school budgets are tight and the school is unable to meet these costs. Thank you to all of those who have paid.   

Headlice

There have been a couple of cases of headice in Squirrel class. Please can you check your child's head for lice and treat as appropriate. Also please remember that long hair should be tied back.
Simon Simmons

Headteacher

Diary Dates

February 17th-21st – Half Term
February 28th – Reports sent home
March 10th – Parent/Teacher consultations

March 12th – Parent/Teacher consultations 

April 3rd – Term ends
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